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January 13, 2022 
 
 
 
Good afternoon C-F Families,  
 
We are happy to announce the return of Bible study classes sponsored by RBM Ministries and Pastor John Rodifer 
beginning on January 21.  Michigan law requires public schools to release students who have written parental permission 
to attend religious instruction.  
 
RBM Ministries will work with students once each month at New Hope Church for 60-90 minutes.  They will be released 
from their normal classes on these days.  However, parental/guardian permission is required. 
 
If you would like your child to participate in this program, please read, complete and return the attached permission form 
by Wednesday, January 19.  If you have any questions about the program, please contact Pastor John at 517-442-5473.  
Please note this program is not sponsored or endorsed by Camden-Frontier Schools. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Kevin Kelly 
Superintendent 




